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May 26, 1989 T
Henry Blackburn, MD
University of Minnesota ‘j(
School of Public Health . YY"
Stadium Gate 27 #"“M
611 Beacon St. ﬂ;f/ i
Minneapolis, MN 55455 ,“b, ; W
Dear Henry: ?

| appreciate very much your invitation to schedule a seminar and
consultation for me. Can we postpone it till the Spring? My schedule for
this Fall is already too tight.

I'm glad to hear things are going so well.
With very best wishes,
Sincerely,
Milton Terris, M.D., M.P.H.
Editor



